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The health and safety of all students, staff and parents is the
district’s top priority and as such, the district and all schools will
adhere to the requirements of the COVID-19 Public Health Office’s
Guidance for K-12 School Settings. This document outlines the
protocols for managing symptoms of illness, exposure to COVID-
19, and confirmed positive cases of COVID- 19 within the school
community. Parents and students are encouraged to review the
updated Daily Health Declaration.

MANDATORY daily review:
https://macneill.sd38.bc.ca/news/2020/09/18/reminder-
macneill-students-and-parents-daily- health- declaration

Health Check Survey
https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1

MACNEILL SECONDARY

June. 22 • Video Valedictory Presentation

June. 25 • Last day of classes

June. 29 • Q4 Report Cards Published

June. 30 • Summer Vacation Jun 25– Sep 5 

Please note that the first day of school will be on September 7,
2021 for next school year. If you plan to have your child to return
to school after September 15, 2021, you are required to complete
the attached Notice of Late Return Form. By having your child
attend school after September, 15, your child's placement at
MacNeill would not be guaranteed unless completing the
attached form. The form should be completed and emailed back
to us at MacNeill@sd38.bc.ca before June 25, 2021. See school
website for more details.

The completed virtual video of the Valedictory Ceremony 
 Graduation to be premiered on June 22nd. Parents and students
will be able to download this video. We hope that families will host
a ‘premiere’ event with those in their household to watch the
entire ceremony and celebrate the accomplishments of their 2021
graduate! 

VOL.

JUNE

Baked Spaghetti & Chicken Strips • Monday 
 Chicken Burger & Fries • Tuesday 

Mac & Cheese • Wednesday 
Fish & Chips • Thursday 

Thai Wraps • Friday 

The City is updating our Cycling Network Plan and we want to hear
from students. We’d like your feedback on the existing cycling
network, including how you get to school and where you ride in
the city. Please visit
https://www.letstalkrichmond.ca/studentcycling-ph1 
complete a short survey, add your thoughts to an Ideas Board, and
use the Mapping Tool to identify where improvements may be
needed. The consultation period is open June 1 to 30. We look
forward to hearing from you!
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Last Day of Classes

Please note: As we are still guided by strict protocol around social
distancing and safe practices, students will NOT be permitted to
sign yearbooks on school property. Students will be asked to pick up
their yearbooks and leave the property so that the next group can
come in. Though we know many students will find opportunities to
have close friends physically sign their books (outside of school),
with of the help of Josten's, another possibility does exist to have
more people sign.  Please visit our school website for more
information. 

Learning Completion Days – June 28th and 29th The last month of
this incredible school year is quickly coming to an end. The last
day of instruction for our regular program students is June 25th.
June 28th and 29th are “Course Completion Days”. Students may
be invited, encouraged and/or expected to attend to complete
course work. During this time, students will have an opportunity
to work with their teachers to complete learning for the final year
end assessment. 
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